
 

 

 

PUT TUESDAY 19 JUNE IN YOUR DIARY 

HAVE YOUR SAY ABOUT THE  

FUTURE OF FRANKSTON HIGH SCHOOL 

 

2018 is an important year in our school’s Accountability Cycle.  It is a year 

of review where all members of the community are invited to contribute to 

evaluating our achievements over the last four years whilst identifying 

areas for ongoing improvement. 

Tuesday 19 June 6.30pm our usual School Council meeting will be an open 

meeting whereupon all parents will be invited to contribute to our self-

evaluation.  The recommendations from the self-evaluation will be 

presented to an independent reviewer who will visit and assess our school 

in Term 4, helping us to develop a new Strategic Plan for the next four 

years (2019-2022).  Parents are encouraged to attend this forum to have 

their say about what they feel the priority areas for improvement should 

be.  I am looking forward to meeting with you and especially hearing from 

you at this gathering. 

 

 

John Albiston 

Principal 

 


